
How to Comment
You are welcome to provide comments in a number of ways:

 - We prefer that comments be submitted via the NPS Planning, Environment and Public 
Comment (PEPC) website at: http://parkplanning.nps.gov/picnic

 - Complete a comment form and submit it in person tonight

 - If you do not have internet access, you can send a written comment form or letter to:

Superintendent
Attn: COMMENTS - Group Picnic Area Comments
1900 Anacostia Drive SE
Washington, D.C. 20020

Please provide comments by January 10, 2014.

Next Steps
The NPS will be moving the reservation process to www.Recreation.gov, a 
convenient website used by many national parks and thousands of park 
visitors across the country. The transition to Recreation.gov will be 
effective March 1, 2014.  
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